
November 21, 1937 

A meeting of the Executive board of Oneida was 

held at the home of Lydia Powless. The officers reviewed 

the land applications and decided to notify each applicant 

to be present at another meeting which is to be held on 

December 4, 1937 in the afternoon. 

The purpose of the meeting is to hear the plan of 

each applicant regarding land. 

The Meeting adjourned. 

Lydia W. Powless 


